
Notice to Members
April 20, 2020

As the “Spring Staffing Season” approaches, both teachers and teaching and learning assistants (TLAs) should 
familiarize themselves with the process of redundancy/reassignment and layoff.
 
The following information outlines this process and offers advice on what teachers and TLAs should do in the 
event that they are affected.
 

THE REDUNDANCY/REASSIGNMENT AND LAYOFF PROCESS

http://www.nlta.nl.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/RedundancyReassignment-singlecol.pdf

